<LETTER HEAD ADDRESS AND LOGO

OF PRIVATE HOSPITAL MANAGEMENT BRANCH 

CHINESE HOSPITAL ASSOCATION >

31st Oct 2012

Dear Professor Franco Fontana

Director of MBA Public Health and Public Administration

Luiss Guido Carli University of Confindustria (Association of Italian Factories), Roma SPA  

Date of Birth: （To be confirmed）  
Passport:     （To be confirmed）      
Date of Expiry:（To be confirmed） 

Re: Invitation to 2012 Chinese Private Hospital Development Annual Conference

The purpose of this letter is to formally invite you, on behalf of Private Hospital Management Branch, Chinese Hospital Association, to participate into our 2012 Chinese Private Hospital Development Annual Conference in Beijing China on 29th November - 2nd December 2012. 
This is the tenth anniversary of Chinese Private Hospital Development Annual Conference, which is one of the largest and the most influential event. The conference has not only been greatly recognized by the private hospitals, and also received support by the government authorities. It has been accredited as a professional cooperation and exchanged platform to network and communicate among governments, hospitals and health care organizations.

The theme of conference will be on “Academics and Talents Development” which will be actively advocated in strengthening by us in the coming year. You are welcome to share your programs on the above topic. Besides, we will invite some eminent speakers like you to address a presentation based on clinical innovation technology on the mentioned theme.

We would be pleased and honored for your presence. Your participation must add value and make our conference be more fruitful. 
Yours sincerely,

Wang PeiZhou
Vice President
Private Hospital Management Branch
Chinese Hospital Association

